South Orchard Street Grind and Overlay
Miles Resources was able to prep and pave the intersection of South Orchard Street at Regents Blvd to the finished grade on Wednesday night, then began working southbound toward the city limit. Grinding and paving continued Thursday night, during which Miles was able to pave the bottom lift of the project limits before rain brought construction to a halt. Due to current weather forecasts, the completion of the paving portion of this project has been pushed to Monday, August 26th, during regular business hours. Minimal traffic impacts are expected, as the remaining paving will take place at a safe distance from the intersection.
Following the completion of paving, additional work remains, including adjusting utilities, the installation of pavement markings and ADA push buttons.
For additional information, please contact Public Works at publicworks@cityoffircrest.net 

